
NOTICE 

 

Ref No:  PCIU/EEE: 23012021                                Date: Jan 23, 2021 

To: All Concerned 

From: Chairman, Dept. of EEE 

 

 

This notice is to notify all the project students (EEE 13 Day and EEE 15 Evening batch) that a 

proposal submission will replace the progress defense presentation.  

 

All the students are informed to contact their supervisors as soon as possible. Considering the 

Covid-19 pandemic, we will not take any demo presentations. Project students are advised to 

submit the project proposal and a PowerPoint presentation on or before February 08, 2021.  

  

If any student fails to meet the basic requirement and could not submit the research proposal in 

time, the student will be deferred for four (04) months. Deferred students need to pay extra 

registration fees.  

 

 

N.B: Students are informed to complete the registration process as early as possible. 

 

 

 

 

Deepak Kumar Chowdhury 

Chairman, 

Department of EEE, 

Port City International University 

 

 

 

Stamp


